
   

Aurora United Church's Rising from the Ashes Capital Campaign 

CONGREGATIONAL CHALLENGE - New Donor Match 

The Rising from the Ashes Campaign is thrilled to announce that an anonymous donor has committed up 
to $50,000 to match new individual donations to the Campaign made between October 1 and October 
22, 2024.  

Here’s your chance to double your donation of up to $1000.00 if you get it in before midnight on 
October 22nd. 

Act Now! Double Your Impact! 
$50 becomes $100, $100 becomes $200, $500 becomes $1,000, and a $1000 donation becomes $2000 
ALL THANKS TO OUR DONOR'S MATCHING DONATION. But your donation must be received no later than 
midnight October 22 to qualify. 

(Note - multiple donations from the same donor / family will only qualify for one match, up to $1000.00) 

How to Participate: 

• Visit our secure donation page at https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/aurora-united-
church/campaign/congregational-challenge-new-donor-match-campaign/ 

• Drop off your donation at the church office or during any church event 

• Send your donation by mail to Aurora United Church 15186 Yonge Street, Aurora, ON L4G 1L9 

• E-transfer to  -  e-t@auroraunitedchurch.ca - Rising from the Ashes Matching Gift Campaign in     
 the comments 

Hurry!  This matching campaign runs until the earlier of midnight October 22, or when the $50,000 
target has been raised and matched. Don't miss your chance to Double your Impact! 

For more information or to donate, please visit auroraunitedchurch.ca or contact Nancy Kerswill.  

Spread the word and encourage friends, family, and neighbors to join this extraordinary opportunity. 
Please consider forwarding this email to those who have fond memories of Aurora United Church and 
would like to make a donation during this special campaign. 

Thank you for your support and generosity. Let's rise together from the ashes! 

 


